Lily Khan

From: Cotton Consulting <cotton.consulting@live.co.uk>
Sent: 05 April 2022 14:54

To: Lily Khan

Subject: 157 The Street, Stoke Ash Ref DC/22/01539
Attachments: external product information_ggl july 2020.pdf
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EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
safe. Click here https://suffolk.freshservice.com/support/solutions/articles/50000031829-email-banners-external-

emails for more information or help from Suffolk IT
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Lily

Following your recent E-Mail please find attached Product Information for the Velux Rooflights installed at Nr: 157
The Street, Stoke Ash

The option used was as above / black conservation style / centre bar: Ref GGL MK0O8 SD5W?2.
Hopefully this will now allow you to validate the above application.

Please let us know should you need any further information.

Regards

Gary Godbold

Cotton Consulting
07976 921335



